
lutions wbich arose out of the report of the Trusteeship Council' and another
which concerned offers fromn member states of study and training facilities for
inhabitants of non-self-governing territories.

Fifth Committee

Reassessmoent of Administrative and Budgetary Procodures

In the Fifth Comittee it was generally agreed that a clear distinction should
be drawn between budgetary policy and the current finaucial criuis of the
Organization in order that the work of the United Nations would flot have to
be curtailed while efforts continued to solve the financial problems connected
wlth peace-keeping operations. At the same time, however, there was a con-
sensus, crossing political lines, that the twentieth session was the appropriate
time ta initiate a reassesent of the administrative and budgetary procedures


